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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a very busy few weeks we have had!  
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our open afternoon earlier this month. I would also like to say thank you for coming 
out and supporting our sports day this week! FOBSA have been working tirelessly behind the scenes to make the summer 
fair a success this coming Sunday (12.00-2.00pm), we do hope you can come out and join us. Quite a few members of the 
committee will be moving on at the end of this year, and have volunteered their time for a number of years. I know you will 
join me in thanking them for their commitment to our school. 
 
Thank you also to those of you that visited the school garden open event last Sunday. Our Year 2 children work incredibly 
hard to grow all of the plants in our allotment and we were delighted this was recognised by so many visitors. If you 
weren’t able to come last week please pop by on Sunday! 

 

Finally, please don’t forget to keep an eye on our social media pages; Facebook, Instagram and X! Please take a look and 
follow us, to keep up with school life. 
 
This will be my last newsletter of this academic year, I wish you all a restful and safe summer break when it comes, on 

Tuesday, 22nd July at 3.15pm 😊 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
13/07 Summer Fair 
15/07 Year R Celebration assembly (09.30) 
16/07 Year 1 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
17/07 Year 2 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 
 
 

 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
 
The children have been working very hard to prepare their end of 
term celebration assemblies for you all. Each assembly will start 
promptly at 09.30 and last approximately 30 minutes. Doors will 
open at 09.20, please form a queue, at the main gates, into 
school. 
 
If you are able to leave younger siblings at home, that would be 
much appreciated as it allows our young children a chance to 
perform without distraction. 

Second hand uniform 
 
If your child has outgrown their school uniform or is leaving us 
this year, please consider donating it back to us, at the end of 
term.  
 
We welcome all donations of clean, good condition uniform. We 
would especially welcome PE kits, PE bags and book bags, if they 
are in good used condition. 
 

 

Library Stock-take 

The library is now closed, to undertake our annual 

stock take. Children will not be able to borrow any 

further books until September.  

If your child has any library books at home please 

return them to us before the end of term. 

 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

